MINUTES NOVEMBER 15, 2018

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, November 15, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the art storeroom of the Garnett Public Library with the following present: Wanda Taylor, Candy Hewes, Tami Hiestand, Marcia Mader and Joyce Martin. Absent: Denise Schreibmeier, Jenny Schooler and Jenelle Klehammer.

MINUTES

A motion was made by Candy, seconded by Marcia to approve the minutes of October 18, 2018 as written. Motion unanimously approved.

TREASURER'S REPORT: Due to Jenny's absence, no report was available.

CURATOR'S REPORT

Candy showed the additional Indian Pots that she was donating to the Garnett Art Collection. It was agreed that the southwestern display will be done after the first of the year, perhaps in conjunction with Cinco DeMayo. Joyce will talk with the manager of the local Mexican restaurant to see if they would like to participate in this project with us. Candy talked about Delbert Charging Crow who lived in Albuquerque many years ago. She talked about a tape he had made and suggested that the committee try to find one that can be added to the Garnett Art Collection. Joyce will check with Robert Cugno to see if he knew of this individual and where we might get a copy of the tape.

OLD BUSINESS

Frank Martin will build more storage units for the art storeroom. He will prepare a drawing to be reviewed and approved by this committee prior to starting on the project.

No information has been received from Jenny about city employees moving the alabaster and bronze pieces from Candy's home

A dolly has been purchased and placed in the art storeroom. It will be used to move heavy items from one place to another.

NEW BUSINESS

Wanda suggested that we not have a meeting in December. A motion was made by Joyce, seconded by Marcia to cancel the December meeting. Motion unanimously approved.

Wanda will contact the members as to when we will meet to prepare the West Wing Gallery for the December 2nd Friends of the Library Christmas home tour.

Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:55 p.m.

Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary